
SoonerCare Pharmacy Services • Pharmacy Management Consultants • PO Box 26901; ORI W-4403• Oklahoma 
City, Oklahoma 73126-0901 • Phone: (800) 522-0114, option 4 • Fax: (800) 224-4014 

 
 

 

 
 
Survey:  Quantity Limits on Short-Acting Painkillers and Prescription 
Monitoring Program 
 
June 3rd 2015 
 
Prescribers and Pharmacies 
 
To better serve providers and members, please take a moment to complete the following survey.  We are asking 
for your feedback on the limits placed on the number of short-acting painkillers as well as the use of the 
prescription monitoring program (PMP).   The survey is anonymous, information and feedback will be used for 
quality assurance and process improvement purposes.   
 
The target audience is prescribers, pharmacists, and pharmacy technicians.   
Prescribers include: physicians, dentists, physician assistants, nurse practitioners. 
 
There are 10 questions as well as a comments or suggestions question at the end of the survery.  All survey 
questions require an answer and the survey should take approximately 5 minutes to complete.  
 
Instructions 
 
Follow the web-link to the survey or type the link in your web browser exactly as it appears: 

 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QLE  

OR 
 
Use your smart phone to scan the QR code 

 

 
 

https://goo.gl/sdZ4X2  
 
 

Thank you for the services you provide to Oklahomans insured by SoonerCare! 
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